
"The new building is an exciting addition to the school, and
something I’m sure all the sixth formers will be looking
forward to. Across three floors, there will be a series of work
spaces, social areas and a new cafeteria; each floor will have
Chromebook access too. There will be dedicated Sixth Form
teaching spaces for A-Level subjects; two new science labs; a
computer suite dedicated to art; a new hall with a stage,
perfect for performances produced by students across the
whole school and even a brand new Apple Mac media suite!
All these new spaces will enable students to have a
productive environment and I think it will benefit us all
greatly. 
 
Once the extension is completed, Ruislip High will continue to
develop other areas of the Sixth Form; the MUGA will be
relaid and there are also plans for an onsite gym and shower
block! Overall, the new building is a vast but exciting change,
which will only amplify the facilities already at Ruislip High
school and will include features that students have suggested
will be of great benefit to all students." - Natasha, Head of
Year 11

MEET THE TEAM
NATASHA LOGAN

 Hi everyone, my name’s Natasha and I’m the Head of Year 11.
 
Favourite aspect of RHS Sixth Form: My favourite thing about Ruislip High’s sixth form is the
balance between freedom and support. Being able to do subjects that you're truly passionate
about has genuinely made me enjoy school more than I ever have!
 
 

"Look for MOOCs (massive open online courses) in
your subject areas as a way to learn something new!
You could try www.futurelearn.com for a range of free
courses." - Alicja, Head of Year 8 and Joining Students
 
 
 
 
"I find that working out is a good way to relax and
destress after spending a lot of the day doing school
work and revision!" - Emma, Head Student
 

The RHS Sixth Form are a huge part of our school and
wider community. As such, every sixth former needs an
RHS Sixth Form T-shirt to wear when helping out at big
events! And - we'd like YOU to design  the front and back
of that T-shirt. 
The winning design will become the official RHS Sixth
Form T-shirt!
It must include the words RHS Sixth Form Student
somewhere on the design - this can be as large or as
small as you like! 
The rest is up to you... so get creative! 
Please send designs to office@ruisliphigh.org.uk entitled
'FAO SIXTH FORM, by Thursday 11th June 2020. 

SIXTH FORM FOCUS

Hello everyone, my name is Lily and I am Head of Year for the current Year 10.
 
Favourite aspect of RHS Sixth Form:  I love being at RHS Sixth Form for many
reasons - but the one that stands out for me is that the teachers are very kind
and supportive, especially in guiding you through your journey through sixth form
and life afterwards.
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Make sure you read the next edition to meet some more of the Student Leadership Team!

Competition Time!

LILY BROWN


